
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

(continued) 

  
6) “The Mission Moves Forward”   

      The Annie Armstrong Easter Offering (AAEO) is the primary way    

      we support mission efforts in North America. 100% of gifts       

      given to AAEO are used to support Southern Baptist                 

      missionaries serving across the United States and Canada.  So far   

      we have collected $1,878.00 toward our goal of $3,000.00. 

 

7)  Clean Up...Clean Out...And Help Others In The Process 

      We will be collecting clothing to donate to the Newington Baptist    

      Clothes Closet Ministry during March and April.  Newington      

      collects and distributes all kinds of clothing free of charge to  

      anyone needing it. Please only bring in clean clothing in good  

      repair for men, women or children. You may leave the items in  

      the bin in WMU bulletin board area. Thank you for helping us  

      show and share God’s love with our community.  

 

8) Update on Sarah Starkey (from family) 

       

      Everyone, 
 

      Sarah continues to improve cognitively but does still have          

       problems with saying words correctly.  She tires easily and is in  

       bed most days.  She is better on the phone now and can have  

       outdoor visitation.  If you would like to set up a time to visit her,  

       you can call “The Newport” at (757) 597-3733 and ask to speak  

       to Jamel who can help set up a time. 
 

       Thank you for remembering Sarah and sending cards.  We read   

       them to her and she is happy to hear from you. 
 

       Jamie and Anthony Starkey 

 

9) Food Collection 

      We are still collecting nonperishable food items and hygiene  

      items, along with nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene    

      items.  Your donations can be brought to our church on Sunday       

      mornings or during office hours, M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped  

      in the box outside the Narthex entrance. They will be taken to  

      Bellamy where county residents can go for the monthly  

      distribution.   
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